INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

CIRCULAR TO STUDENTS AND PARENTS OF CLASSES X & XII
CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/33/2021-22 DATED 17/10/2021

Dear parents,

Sub: To ensure your ward’s physical presence at school for Pre-board examination,
Board practical exams and Theory Exams-Term I

Greetings to all of you !

After 18 months, the XII Grade students of Indian School Salalah returned to school for the onsite
classes from October 5, 2021. On the basis of the guidelines from MOE and MOH the school has
re-opened in a phased manner in hybrid form and the number of students in a classroom is as
per the MOE guidelines. In addition to the revision for the ensuing examination, classes XII had
practical sessions and both X and XII had enhancement classes.

Pre board examination timetable for Term I for X and XII has been circulated to the students a
fortnight ago and the examination commences on site at school from Sunday, 17*" October, 2021.

CBSE is about to release the date sheet of X and XII Term I Board examination by 18™ October,
2021 and with reference to the recent circular from CBSE regarding practical examination, the
school has planned to conduct the practical examination by the second week of November.

Despite hybrid classes and pre board examination on site (at school), it is noted that a few
students of X and XII are still out of Oman and they are yet to report back to school.

We would like to inform such students that if they don’t return to school as early as possible to
take the pre board exams that is in progress, board practical exams and theory exams, they will
be marked ABSENT.

Hence, the students are requested to treat this circular as a reminder to be present in the school
to take the Pre board exams that are in progress as well the board practical exams and theory
exams that are about to commence.

Wishing you all the best for all your exams and we are looking forward to your positive and
immediate response.
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